
A Moment With Audrie

Hi YMCA Friends~

Community; a feeling of fellowship with
others, as a result of sharing common
attitudes, interests, and goals. What comes
to mind when you think of the word
community? Who are your friends,
supporters, compadres, and confidants?

At the Y, we strive to build a sense of community with our staff team, our
families, our children and our local residents and partners. We share your
desire for a safe place for our kids to play and learn and for a city where
we can grow, thrive, and build. 

As the nation begins to come out of isolation due to COVID, communities
start to rebuild. People will start to find one another again, in a new way.
Some of our friends may have moved away or jobs may have changed.
New opportunities or priorities may have encouraged our friends to make
new choices and life changes. Things may look and feel different which
can be a little scary.

I invite us to embrace the newness and to find the little gems of change
as we explore the new landscape. Let’s come together to continue to



strengthen our community, even if it is a little bumpy or things don’t go
as planned. We can lean in, learn, and grow together as our new
community. We got this!

Warmly,

Audrie~
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The Corona-Norco Family YMCA is committed to the safety of the children
in our community and the Five Days of Action are just one way we

celebrate that commitment! When we know how abuse can happen, see
the warning signs, and respond quickly to prevent it, we foster a culture

of child abuse prevention.

We celebrated 5 Days of Action June 7-11, and our
YMCA parents took the pledge to protect children

from child abuse.
We are so proud of our families!

These three habits:
– KNOW. SEE. RESPOND. –
can change a child’s life.



Learn more about the 5 Days of Action by visiting
www.fivedaysofaction.org

Employee Spotlight - Martha Voeltz

Hi, my name is Martha Voeltz. I am the Site Supervisor at the Jurupa
Valley Site. I have be with the YMCA organization for 26 ½ years. I am
married and have 1 daughter. My hobbies include anything Disney and

shopping. My favorite place to eat is Miguel’s Jr. I love working with
children at the center. My greatest joy is to watch children grow from the

time they come to the Y as infants all the way through adolescence.
I am extremely thankful for my great staff and their resilience.

http://www.fivedaysofaction.org/


Summer Day Camp 

We are so proud of Isabella, our Y Summer Day Camp 2021 t-shirt designer!

Summer Day Camp has been great fun with many adventures so far. The
children enjoy out door games like baseball, and recently went on a field

trip to play mini golf.

It's not too late to register for Camp! Call 951-736-1415 today.



Y Music Program
Our Y Music students have been making great progress in learning their

chosen instruments. Next session begins Monday, July 5th, so there's still
time to register for private and group lessons!





GOOOOAAALLLL!!

YMCA Youth Soccer registration
runs through July 16th for children
ages 3 to 13. Practices will begin

the week of July 26th and run for 8
weeks.

$130 fee includes uniform, referee
fees, and a participation award.



Basketball

We kicked off our summer at the Y in our Youth Basketball League, ages
5-13. The Corona-Norco Family YMCA offers youth sports programs that
emphasize the fundamentals, skills and age appropriate competition in an
atmosphere that teaches character, fair-play, teamwork and good
sportsmanship. Teams are coached by parent volunteers.



City Park Site Update

We had a blast celebrating Father's Day! Many of our fathers (and those
who fill in as dads) were able to come share their time, some coffee and

doughnuts with us. The children were very excited to show off their YMCA
and all of their Dad's Day creations!



Harvest Time!

We were able to harvest many
vegetables from our garden this
month. It was fun to watch the



kids enjoy the "fruits" of their
labor. Many had never before
tasted some of the varieties of
squash they harvested. New
gardening experiences provided
opportunities to learn about the life
cycle of a seed, healthy ways to
enjoy vegetables, teamwork, and
more.

River Road Infant Center Update

The Month of June has been full of new lessons at the Infant Center! The
walkers have been creating lots of art projects, including decorating cards
and stamped handprints on construction paper, creating different kinds of
sea animals. Numbers and shapes have been a focus in their lesson plans
this month. They have also been learning about their 5 senses using the
sensory tables outside.

The non-walkers have been working on their self-help skills, such as
feeding themselves. They have also made cards with their foot prints.
They've learned yellow and green and are working on triangles and
squares.

And we can’t forget to welcome our new babies, Matthew and Ilya to the
infant class.

​Farewell to our friends, Noah and Elias who are moving to the 2’s class at
the Main Y. WAY TO GO!! We are proud of you!





Graduation

We are celebrating our 96 Pre-K graduates! It is so exciting to see the
growth of these fantastic students and know that they are Kindergarten-

READY! Look out, because these kids are going to do great things!







Child Development Programs: From Infant
through Teen

The Corona-Norco Family YMCA offers nurturing and developmentally appropriate
programs for children from infants through teens. Want to know more?

Visit our website

https://www.ymcacornor.org/childcare/

